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Western United Life - Discontinuance of New Sales in Montana 

This is to notify you that the Western United Life Medicare Supplement plans are no longer 
available in Montana effective July 5, 2021.  For paper applications, the latest signature date 
will be July 4, 2021 to be received in home office by July 11, 2021. 

The e-apps will be turned off effective July 5, 2021. 
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